
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

March 28, 2017 

 

Attendance; Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Gene Spender, and Diane Caracciolo. 

1. Accepted March 21, 2017 minutes. 

2. Signed Liquor Licenses for Quisassana and Kezar Golf Course. 

3. Signed The Warrant. 

4. Diane and Gene came in to discuss LIPPC plans and Cushman Pond divers compliance 

requirements. We awaited a response from Jim Buck after sharing his e-mails. 

5. Reviewed U.S. Census Bureau 2017 update of Census of Governments, Survey of Public 

Employment and Payroll. 

6. Discussed GLLT control of 7% of land in Lovell non-taxable, Gene asked that GLLT meet with 

Lovell Planning Board to discuss future land use plans. 

7. Discussed start of part-time office help to ensure coverage of the Town Office during vacation 

and sick time. 

8. Signed 2018 Tax Map Maintenance Contract for The Town Of Lovell with CAI for processing data 

recorded 4/1/2017 thru 3/31/2018. 

9. We appointed Rose McKenzie as our new Alternate School Board Member. 

10. Larry reported on Public Works. 

11. Adjourned 9:00 


